Meeting at MBC with Planners, developers, ward Councillors and PC 30th Jan 2020

We had a constructive discussion with MBC, Pegasus & Davidson's on 30th Jan in relation to the Mill Hill development. We discussed issues of density, landscaping, traffic, layout, housing mix & design, parking, drainage, sewerage and environmental impact.

There was a commitment from the developers to take our concerns on board and to some remodelling.

We are to have further discussions with them once this remodelling (and additional information is made available especially from Highways) has been completed. We are not clear on the timescales for that, but will keep you updated when we do know.